
 
CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS  

NOTIFICATION TO IMPORTERS/EXPORTERS/CONSIGNEES 
ON STATUS OF BILL OF ENTRY AT MRA CUSTOMS 

 
WITH A VIEW TO ENHANCING THE COMMUNICATION STRATEGY OF MRA WITH ITS 
STAKEHOLDERS, DECLARANTS ARE HEREBY REQUIRED TO PROVIDE THE E-MAIL 
ADDRESS OF THE IMPORTERS/EXPORTERS/CONSIGNEES, AS THE CASE MAY BE, AT TIME 
OF SUBMISSION OF AN ELECTRONIC BILL OF ENTRY IN THE TRADENET, AS FROM THE 
22ND MAY 2017. 

THIS MEASURE WILL ENABLE IMPORTERS/EXPORTERS/CONSIGNEES TO KNOW IN A 
TIMELY MANNER ABOUT THE STATUS OF THE BILL OF ENTRY BEING PROCESSED IN 
THEIR NAMES AT MRA CUSTOMS THROUGH E-MAIL AND ALSO TO VERIFY THE 
AUTHENTICITY OF THE SUBMISSION OF THE BILL OF ENTRY. 



DECLARANTS ARE HEREBY REQUESTED TO COMPLY WITH THIS TRADE FACILITATION 
MEASURE. 

REGISTERED IMPORTERS WHO WANT TO BENEFIT FROM THIS MEASURE ARE 
REQUESTED TO SUBMIT THEIR TAX ACCOUNT NUMBER (TAN), MOBILE PHONE NUMBER 
AND E-MAIL ADDRESS ON REGISTRATION.CUSTOMS@MRA.MU  

 

MRA CUSTOMS  

10 MAY 2017 

 


